
September 17, 2017 
 
TO: White Bluff Property Owners 
FROM: Your Board of Directors 
 Leonard Critcher, President 
RE: Cancellation of Called Meeting 
 
The special, called meeting for September 20, 2017 has been cancelled.  We 
anticipate that the meeting will be re-scheduled within two weeks from the 
originally scheduled date.  You will receive proper and timely notification of the re-
scheduled date and time.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 


